
Attendance
If your child is going to be absent or late please
email  jamesbay@sd61.bc.ca 
or give us a call at 250-383-7152
If you are dropping your child off late please
make sure they come by the office to check in!
This information is also on our school website. 

James Bay Memo

The Greater Victoria School District wishes to recognize the Songhees & Esquimalt Nations on whose traditional
territories we live and do our work

June 25, 2024

June 26  - Grade 5 Celebration
Assembly at 1pm in the gym

June 27 - Final Celebration of
Learning Assembly at 1pm in
the gym 

September 3 - First Day of
School for Grades 1 to 5 only
 9am to 11:30am

Kindergarten Families - a
seperate email will arrive end of
August with your child’s
schedule for the first week

Important DatesKindergarten
Registration

 

If you have a child that was born in
2019 it is time to get them registered

for Kindergarten!
Please visit the SD 61 website for

more information.
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration

/kindergarten-registration/



                    
Give more children the opportunity to love books

 Take a look around and send in a few books for
babies and preschoolers to the pink bin in your
school. Babies and preschoolers who are read to
develop more vocabulary, greater imagination
and an early understanding of how books work.
Thanks for helping send 320,000 books into new
hands. 

As we head into the last couple months of school, we prepare extra books for the agencies that work with
families throughout the summer months

Thanks for continuing to support 1000X5 .

1000X5

School MeaLSSchool MeaLS
and more

School MEal Program

Our School Meal Program is up and

running. We will be sending out new

forms monthly, but you can sign up

anytime, see the office for forms.

Please still send a morning snack!

The program is accessible to all our

families. If your family needs

assistance with paying please

contact Tracey at 250.384.7184.  No

child will go hungry. 

We are working with Backpack

Buddies again this year to provide a

bag of food over the weekend.

If you could use assistance and are

interested in this free program please

contact Tracey at 250.384.7184

Backpack Buddies


